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 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
Beginning in 2022, Lakewood City Council Members will be elected based on districts, 
each representing a portion of the city, instead of having each council member elected 
by the entire city. A public hearing on the proposed district maps and proposed election 
sequence for each council district is scheduled for Oct. 26, 2021 at 5:30 p.m. in the 
Weingart Ballroom at The Centre, 5000 Clark Ave. The proposed maps and proposed 
election sequence for each council district are scheduled to be posted online by Oct. 19 
at www.lakewoodcity.org/DistrictElections. 
 
Then, on Nov. 9, 2021 at 5:30 p.m., a public hearing is scheduled for a City Council 
meeting where a city ordinance will be introduced together with an accompanying 
resolution selecting a final map and establishing district boundaries and an election 
sequence for each council district. The hearing and council meeting will be held in the 
Weingart Ballroom at The Centre. The final adoption of the ordinance and resolution is 
scheduled for a public hearing at a City Council meeting on Nov. 16, 2021 at 7:30 p.m., 
also in the Weingart Ballroom. 
 
The schedule above is subject to change. For more information on the new by-district 
elections and for confirmation on the schedule as the dates approach, visit 
www.lakewoodcity.org/DistrictElections or call the Lakewood City Clerk’s Office at 562-
866-9771 ext. 2200. Spanish translation is available. 
 

Dated this 11th day of October, 2021. 
 
 
 

Jo Mayberry, CMC 
City Clerk 

 


